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Rating 2.0. We are committed to closing the insurance gap and reducing disaster suffering by 
increasing the number of disaster survivors that are insured. 

Thank you again for your letter. If you need additional information, please have a member of your staff 
contact the Office of External Affairs, Congressional Affairs Division, at (202) 646-4500. 
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